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We, in the State of Maine, have done such a great job in reducing our use of plastic, 
paper and single use bags!  Many people have opted to bring their own bags to the 
store or carry loads of just bought items in their arms with the help of friends or 
family:)  It is such an easy way to help our beautiful state stay clean and healthy, 
please, please, please... let's keep it up.  Do not repeal the law restricting the use of 
certain plastic, paper ad single use bags.


